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  November 2019 

RE: Spanish After School Club Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to continue bringing our award-winning BilinguaSing Spanish club to the 
children of Chenies School for the Spring Term 2020. 
 
It is now commonly understood that teaching languages to children from an early age really helps their 

development, enhances their speech and increases their confidence – there are so many benefits to 

starting a second language at an early age!  With BilinguaSing, children learn a second language easily 

through singing, dancing and play! Using our fabulous songs specifically written to teach Spanish, your 

child with learn through active immersion using music and singing, movement, stories and rhymes. 

The club is for 60 minutes each week and is open to children from Reception to Year 4.  No prior 
knowledge of Spanish is required.  Please ensure that children are collected from the middle door of the 
main school building (near Griffin classroom where the class takes place) at 4.15. 
 
The course will start on Wednesday 15th January and will finish on Wednesday 1st April at a cost of £71.50 

for 11 weeks (no session during half term). 

If you would like to book your child a place, please book directly online using this link:  https://bilinguasing-

south-bucks-school-clubs.class4kids.co.uk/term/35 

To support your child’s learning we also offer “starter packs” which include a book of useful Spanish words 

which “talks” to you and our ¡Vamos! volume 1 BilinguaSing CD so your child can listen to the songs at 

home.  These can be purchased at the same time as making your booking if you would like them.  

Additional CDs are also available if desired - just send me an email if you’re interested. 

Your BilinguaSing teacher is Ms Lunt who has been teaching with BilinguaSing for more than 4 years.  Ms 

Lunt studied Spanish at university and after a period of living and working in Spain, returned to the UK with 

a passion for its language and culture.  She really enjoys teaching Spanish to the children at Chenies School. 

¡Gracias! 

C Ewart 

Caireen Ewart, Owner, BilinguaSing South Bucks 
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